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Best space simulation survival games

In a sea of gut first-person shooters and RPGs, it's easy to forget about slow games. Simulation games are all about taking things slow, allowing you to take someone else's role, to fit in with all the tests and tribulations that come with that situation. Here, we have compiled a list of the most immersive and impressive simulation titles
available. Before diving, it should be noted that all the titles below are on the PC. Even those who have been ported to peace were first developed for PCs, with Xbox controller support coming later. Although disappointing for those without a high-level gaming PC, our picks are best suited for a keyboard and mouse, as you need access to
a lot of information very quickly. Additionally, we avoid duplicate entries for any particular style of simulation. For example, there are a ton of theme park simulators, but we're only including your favorites. And if you're looking for flight simulators, we've got those too. City: Skyline City: Skyline was released at an interesting time, making its
way to virtual shelves just months after EA's disastrous reboot of Simcity. One of the key features of cities was that you didn't need an active internet connection, which needed Simcity. While it was enough for city simulation fans to jump ship, it turns out cities: Skyline is just a better game. The core of the game is the same, though. You
start from an area of two-two kilometers where you can start building roads, zoning areas and building buildings. As your city grows, you can buy nearby plots while expanding your metropolis. Cities Base: Skyline has a ton of content, but developer Paradox has backed it up with loads of DLC since launch. With everything, you can build
casinos, football stadiums, concert venues, and more. For those uninitiated by Football Manager 2020, Football Manager 2020 looks like a slightly different take on sports of the game, and as such, is quickly written. However, it's hugely popular among core gamers, with players often pouring hundreds of hours into each of the annual
releases. In the game, you run a football club (which is going football for America). In addition to watching the game play, you'll get new players for your team, retire old ones, create complex dramas for your team's performance, and negotiate transfers. In short, Football Manager 2020 puts you in the less realistic shoes of Brad Pitt in
Moneyball, albeit with the European definition of football. PC Building Simulator PC Building Simulator has no right to be as fun as it is. In the main story mode, you play as a repair person for pre-built computers. Every morning, you'll receive emails with customer requests to upgrade your storage, add more powerful hardware, and much
more. You order parts, Let's wait for the arrival, make the necessary changes, and collect some cash to build your shop. Career mode is fun, but PC Building Simulator comes into its own with free build. In this mode, you can With licensed components from PCs you want, AMD, Cooler Master, EVGA, MSI, Gigabyte, and more. Although
the game doesn't fully capture what it's like to build a PC, it gets closer, allowing novices to understand where it needs to be connected. The two-point hospital is a spiritual successor to the two-point hospital theme hospital of 1997. Although the original game was simply a follow-up to a roller coaster simulator called Theme Park, it quickly
became a cult classic with its unique art style and over-the-top scenarios. The two-point hospital continues that descent, with just updated visuals and more mechanics. Your hospital starts with nothing more than a welcome desk. From there, you are tasked with building bathrooms, intensive care units, offices and more. As your hospital
grows in popularity – which is a strange concept, in fact – you can hire more reputable staff to better serve your patients and create more advanced rooms. For broadcasting not to broadcast often offers a different spin on stale simulation style. Instead of running a hospital, city or theme park, you take the role of an operator for national
nightly news. Renewed cleaning duties, you're swept up in the control room, where a powerful, controlled government attempts to dictate its every move. The game is currently in Steam Early Access, with three full chapters of gameplay (the game must be 10 at launch). Options talk in no to broadcasting, and the stakes are high. That said,
developer NotGames balances the pressure with over-the-top satire and funny FMV clips. Kerbal Space Program Kerbal Space Program is one of the best PC games of all time and should be a staple in any Steam library. You control the space program for an alien race known as Kerbals in the game. For the most part, you'll build the
spaceship, figuring out which components can reach the stars and which can barely take you off the ground. Once you reach space, you can detect new planets, install space stations, and use satellites to scan nearby planets. Despite its cutesy beauty, the Kerbal Space Program may be the most dense space simulator available,
balancing humor and science to create a game that can transition between mentally compelling and easily thoughtless fun. Planet Coaster Planet is re-imagining the Coaster Roller Coaster Tycoon series, developed and published by Frontier Developments, which has also created some detail for roller coaster Tycoon 2 and the Thrillville
series. If you're looking for modern spin on roller coaster tycoon games, Planet Coaster is for you. Like games before, you can build concessions and gift shops for your patrons to browse your park as well as janitors, security, and more. The game itself comes in when you Start building, however. You are free to add effects, music and
more either from the game's Library of Assets or from your computer. The community around planet Coaster is great, is, With some players using the flexibility of building equipment to create jaw-dropping parks and rides. Sims 4 We can't make a list of the best simulator games without talking about Sims. Rather than putting you in some
powerful position as the controller of a city or theme park, The Sims puts you in an individual role. With your SIM, you can build your home, friends, career, and life any way you see fit. Sims 4 through and through is a casual game, but it's not a bad thing. It's the perfect game to relax and experiment with what might happen rather than
what can happen. Fitted with a bustling community and plenty of vanilla ingredients, The Sims 4 is a massive game that players can pour hundreds of hours into. Prison architect prison architect puts you in control of a maximum security prison. Inspired by games like Theme Hospital and Dungeon Keeper, the prison architect serves you
with the management of every aspect of your prison. Of course, you'll need to create cells and catch areas for prisoners and worry about plumbing, food and free-roaming areas. As you make your way through story mode, you'll encounter five characters you have to oversee. These characters are all criminals with complex and intriguing
history you'll be privy to as you wander through desolate concrete corridors. All this protection is not for nothing: you will need to control a range of criminals, from dangerous mob bosses to murderers. After building security, you can switch sides and become a prisoner trying to break free from the perimeter you created. Euro Truck
Simulator 2 Euro Truck Simulator 2 has achieved a high 97% rating on Steam, making it one of the most ubiquitously loved games around. The numbers don't lie. This rating score means that Euro Truck Simulator 2 is likely to be your new favorite simulator game. Euro Truck Simulator 2 may seem simple and boring at first glance, but it
will suck you in. As the game runs, there are many customizable looks and performance details for your truck. Other details that spice up the gameplay are building garages, hiring truckers, and overseeing the business of your truck fleet. Editors' recommendations simulation games are one of the most expansive and popular game genres.
It's one of the most popular on mobile as tap-and-swipe controls translate well on the touch screen. They're easy to play, fun to engage with, and some of them can last for years. The simulation game is quite easy to explain. This is a game where things happen automatically and you push things in some directions with your decisions. The
idea is to emulate a specific activity. The challenge is the vastness of the simulation style. You can simulate almost anything and thus you have flight sim, life sim, city builder sim, survival sim, farming sim, sports sim and There are many sub-languages like all kinds of Sims. That makes one of the best lists difficult to compile because there
are so many options So many topics. Nevertheless, we will do our best. Here are the best simulation games for Android! See more simulation games here: AltLifePrice: Free is a text style life simulator for Playallife. It starts like most life simulators. You are born, grow up, make decisions about life, and eventually die someday. The game
lets you make various decisions and keep track of your life's stats such as happiness, appearance, health, etc. The game lets you exclude decisions and branches from there. This is a super basic game with no graphical appeal. Looking for something close to the Sims they can try out The Sims: Mobile or Sims: Freeplay, two relatively
more modern life simulation games. Animal Crossing: Pocket CampPrice: Free for Plainimal Crossing: Pocket Camp is a social simulator. It doesn't emulate anything in particular, but people tend to agree that it does emulate things. Players are dropped on an island and when there, they make friends with local wildlife, build a camp,
explore the area, craft stuff, and do more things. The Nintendo Switch version is much more deeply, but the mobile version will also scratch that itch. The mobile version includes more than 1,0 pieces of furniture, 300 articles of clothing, and more than 100 animal friends. People like it, even if it's free to play the game. Escapist 2Price:
$6.99The Escapists 2 is a mix between strategy and simulation games. You live in jail and you want to break out. Players live daily prison life including going to the exercise yard, eating food and all of that jazz. However, in the background, you are secretly plotting your escape. There are a variety of prisons to avoid the game and each
one has a variety of ways to escape. The first game in the series is still quite good, but slightly less refined than the other. We advise either one, honestly. Fallout ShelterPrice: Free to Playfall Shelter dominated the headlines back in 2015 when it came out. It's lauded for its fun game play, classic fallout quirkiness, and excellent freemium
strategy. In this one, you build a fallout shelter and populate it with residents. The residents do various things to keep the vault moving. They also interact with each other in a variety of interesting ways. You can also make them some kids if you want. The idea is to create the best vault ever, explore wasteland, and create a thriving
community of living people. It's definitely one of the old simulation games on the list, but it's still the best example of its particular game genre within the genre so it gets to stay. FPV FreeRiderPrice: $2.99FPV Is One of the Drier Simulation Games on Freerider Mobile. It's not nearly as much to do, but it's really pretty good at what it does.
This is a flight simulator for drones. It supports both line of sight and first person viewing while flying and it gives the game an intense feeling. Can descend, fly, fly through small obstacle courses, and can do some fun trucks. This is Also supports hardware controllers. You'll need a more powerful phone to maintain higher frame rates with
high resolution graphics, but you can always down the graphics to increase frame rates. The developer also lists the controllers as an assistant to other players found useful. It runs for $2.99 with no additional in-app purchases or ads. Picasim RC aircraft is another great option for flight sim. Game Dev TycoonPrice: $4.99Game Dev
Tycoon is one of the new simulation games on mobile. It's technically a port from the PC, but it's not bad. You start out with nothing and gradually create a huge game studio. You improve your skills, make different decisions, and try to sell the best games. This is one of the few game developer sim games. However, it seems to be a
perfect check all of the boxes. It's also a rare pay-a-bar game with no in-app purchases. The mobile version includes an piracy mode, an updated story line and touch screen control. This game is also free to play if you use Google Play Pass.Kairosoft gamesPrice: Free/ReevesCrosoft is a developer on Google Play and one of the
undisputed masters of simulation style on mobile. The developer's portfolio stands with good titles, including Grand Prix Story 2 (Racing Sim), Dream House Days (Life Sim), Raman Sensery and Cafeteria Nipponica (Cooking &amp; Restaurant Sim), Game Dev Story (Game Developer Sim), Manga Works (Publisher Sim), and at least a
dozen others. Most games are premium and run for about $5.49 while others can be free to play. Most games use the same retro style graphics and some similar mechanics, but you can't really get wrong with any of them. Mini MetroPrice: $0.99Mini Metro is a retro styled metro simulator. Players spend their time preparing metro maps for
the growing city. You have to overcome various obstacles to create something that runs smooth and on time. The city you're developing grows randomly so each game is different. Additionally, the game includes a variety of upgrades, just an endless mode to relax and cool down and an extreme mode for some extra challenges. Graphics
are nothing to write home, but it's otherwise outstanding. It runs with no in-app purchases or ads for $0.99, so it's also great for simulator fans on budget. Motorsport Manager Mobile 3Price: $3.99 Motorsport Manager Mobile 3 is a racing sim with in-app purchases. Players make a racing team, a race car, and manage things like upgrades
and improvements. You then race against the competition. It gets a fairly granular one as well. Players will have to plan for things like pit stops, weather changes, rule changes, and random crashes on the tracks. Your driver and crew also achieve levels and in some things compared to others are efficient. It's one of the deepest racing
Sims on Google Play and it's also relatively new. It also goes for $3.99 with some optional in-app purchases. Pocket CityPrice: Free/Is a City Builder Sim Similar to $3.99pocket City Sim Try to say that a three times quickly. It has most of the mechanics of a builder in the city. That includes the actual construction of a city, the meticulous
mixing and matching of a variety of buildings, and the ability to unlock new land as you go. It also includes things like fun, random events and weather disasters like block parties. It is playable in portrait or landscape mode and is also playable offline. Free version is the base game with ads. The premium version goes for $3.99 and has
additional features, a sandbox mode, and it removes ads. It is easily among the best city construction simulation games on mobile. People looking for something else classic can try SimCity BuildIt, but we think Pocket City has a better simcity on mobile. RFS - Real Flight SimulatorPrice: $0.99 with in-app purchases is a very good flight
simulator on Android. It's one of the most deeply with tons and tons of things to emulate players. Some features include weather changes, day and night cycles, the ability to create complex flight plans, relatively advanced and realistic HUD, and some other elements. The pro version is expensive, but that's where things get interesting. It
adds to multiplayer support (with chat). However, it lets you leave in real flights around the world and emulate their way to their destination. We thought that was a really good feature. Rebel IncPrice: Is one of the free new simulation games for Plybell Inc. This is by the same developers of the insanely popular Plague Inc. and we
recommend either one. Rebel Inc. puts in an area with a ton of unrest. Your goal is to squash the rebels, bring peace to the region and help the region grow and prosper. There are seven areas to stabilize and the game emulates all kinds of rebel tactics for you. People who don't like to deal with terrorists can also try Plague Inc. where you
try to infect the whole planet with viruses. Rollercoaster TycoonPrice: $5.99 Rollercoster Tycoon with in-app purchases is one of the great simulators in gaming history. The game gives you a landscape and an amusement park. You build the park in such a way that it meets the requirements of the landscape. Players can ride custom
construction, determine the layout of their parks, and even hire security guards and watchmen to maintain space and keep it safe. The mobile version of the game comes with some optional DLC purchases with all the content from Rollercoaster Tycoon and Rollercoaster Tycoon 2. The version of Rollercoaster Tycoon on the Play Store
with each other is a free to play, but the classic version is so much better. Stardew ValleyPrice: $6.99Stardew Valley is a mix of different genres including RPG, Life Sim, Farming Sim and Social Sim. The player is left in a shabby field which he must restore during the game. A nearby village where you can court A plethora of mini-games
and quests to keep important others and things interesting. It's not quite as realistic as Giants Software Cultivation Simulator 20, but we think it's a bit more well rounded overall. The game isn't for $6.99 and if you use Google Play Pass.Star Traders: FrontiersPrice: $6.99Star Traders you can play it for free: Frontiers is technically a
strategy game. However, we included it here because it has a lot of simulation elements. You are essentially simulating the career of a space resident. You will explore new planets and new areas when forming alliances with different factions or visiting it as an independent contractor. The game is very deep and allows you to play in
different ways. You can be a pirate, a military fighter, or even just business stuff if you want. It's wide open and to be a part of a very fun world. The game costs $6.99, but it has no other in-app purchases or ads. If we missed any of the best simulation games for Android, tell us about them in the comments! You can click here to check out
our latest app and game lists! Lists!
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